

Hathern C of E Primary School School Update

Friday 6th January 2023

01509 842569 www.hathernprimary.org admin@hathern.leics.sch.uk



In this weeks update:

- Diary Date
- Welcome Back
- Exciting news
- Any details changed
- FPTA
- Road Closure

Happy New Year

Welcome back to another exciting term at Hathern Primary. It has been lovely to have the children back in school fresh from their Christmas rest. The children were welcomed back with an amazing panto afternoon where they thoroughly enjoyed a visit from Goldilocks and the Three Bears.

We also must say welcome back to Mrs Kurnatowski, who has returned from maternity leave and goes in to year 2 to work alongside Miss Parsons.

Exciting News

In the early hours of Monday morning we welcomed to the world our newest member of the Hathern family—Fraser Staples. Mrs Staples is doing well and enjoying the new joy of having two children. I am sure you will be as thrilled as we are and I am sure it wont be long before we get a visit from young Fraser.

Any Changes

If there have been any changes to you details held at school (address, phone number, email etc) could you please let the office know so that we can keep our emergency details up-to-date. Many thanks.

	Diary Dates
	Spring Term 2023
January	
Wed 18th	Year 6 Trip—Shree Ram Centre
Fri 27th	Young Voices Concert
February	
Tues 14th	Year 3 & 5 Trip to synagogue
Wed 15th	Dogs trust In to see Year 5 & 6
Fri 17th	School closes for half-term

FPTA Christmas activities.

During the run up to Christmas the FPTA were out in full force doing their upmost to generate funds for the school. They organised and ran the Christmas Fair; Provided refreshments at the Christmas performances; put on an amazing disco night and have just generally been amazing. I can not thank all of the volunteers enough for their work and dedication to the school (always with a smile on their faces). All of their hard work has paid off and the FPTA has raised over £2000 during this Christmas period. This is amazing and will enable the school to give the children the additional things from trips to new equipment that is just not possible in our normal budget. An a huge thank you to everyone who came to the events. Without the support of all of our parents and carers Hathern Primary wouldn't be the amazing place it is.

#CAREcode

Road Closure Pasture Lane will be closed W/C 20th February (This is during Half term) for road works by Leicestershire CC.